TOWN OF EATON
NOVEMBER 28, 2022
SPECIAL MEETING

The Eaton Town Council met in a special meeting. Daniel Blankenship, Roger Wells and Dustin
Reese, and Teresa Welsh are present. Meghan Deckman came in late.

Daniel Blankenship called the meeting to order.
Meghan Deckman arrived.

Jimmie Marcum the Certified Water Operator went over the price for the filters at the water
plant that need replaced. The total is $137,200.00. The Clerk is concerned about the Water
Department Funds and paying for this and additional repairs that have been approved.
Discussion followed. Daniel Blankenship made a motion to approve the quote from Peerless
Midwest inc. for $137,200.00. The invoice is to be paid as follows: $68,600.00 from ARP Funds
and $68,600.00 from Water Department Funds. Dustin Reese made a motion to sign the quote
from Peerless Midwest Inc. for $137,200.00. Teresa Welsh seconded the motion. Vote was 5/0.
Motion carried.

Nick Rice mentioned the possible Railroad strike which will affect getting chlorine. Discussion
followed. The Council wants at least seven cylinders of chlorine ordered. So, we have plenty.

There being no further business to be brought before the Council at this time. Dustin Reese

made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Teresa Welsh seconded the motion. Vote was 5/0.
Motion carried.
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Daniel Blankenship, CMncil President
Attest: 12/13/2022

Bridgett é DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer
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NOVEMBER 7,2022 SPECIAL MEETING



